Sent: 13 July 2018 15:07 To: Lukman Patel; Chris Gay

Subject: Councillor Alan Hosker (came to see you) - 13th July 2018

Hello Lukman & Chris

Councillor Hosker rang from the Town Hall Reception Desk, hoping to come and see you, Lukman. However, as you were out at offsite meetings and Chris on leave, he asked me to advise you of the following:

- Letter received. No further statement/comments to make.
- Complaint dealt with by LCC. They are happy with the outcome, following an interview.
- Councillor Hosker will make a public apology at County Hall during a meeting (live TV). He won't be apologising for doing it but because it was shared on his site without his permission.
- It seems to Councillor Hosker that LCC is saying one thing and Burnley Borough Council another. 'As LCC is higher up', he feels like it's a witch hunt by Burnley Borough Council.
- If Burnley Borough Council wants to take the matter further, he will direct it to the public (who showed they were on his side when it appeared in the papers), instruct a solicitor and sue for costs.



01282 425011